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Vacation Bible School 2025 

Join us for an exciting week of fun, faith, and fellowship 
at Vacation Bible School!   Each day will be filled with 
engaging Bible lessons, music, crafts, games, and more 
for kids of all ages.    
Date: June 2–5 
Time: Dinner at 5, 5:30-8:30 PM  
To top off the week, we’ll be having a pool party on June 
5th to celebrate all we’ve learned and the time we 
enjoyed together—don’t forget your swimsuit and towel!   
Everyone is welcome, so invite your friends and 
neighbors. We can’t wait to see you there! 
 

Love Offering 
Join us as we celebrate Greg Wilson and his 45 years of 
faithful service to PGBC. We will honor Greg in a special 
combined 10:15 AM service on June 29th, with a lunch 
and reception to follow. Between June 1st and June 22nd, 
a love offering will be taken for Greg. Please write a 
check or put cash in an envelope and place it in the 
offering boxes provided. Write on the check or envelope 
(love offering).   
 

Wednesday Night Dinners 
June menu: 
June 4th: VBS Dinner 
June 11th: Nacho Bar (bring a side/dessert/drink) 
June 18th: Baked Spaghetti (bring a side/dessert/drink) 
June 25th: Chick-fil-A (bring a side/dessert/drink) 
 

Security Volunteers 
Sunday, June 1st    

1st Service & 
Sunday School 

Leon Roddy 

2nd Service Mike Morrell 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 
card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 



 

Welcome New Member 
Kyle and Jan Bible by Letter 

 

CHARM Ministries Mission Project 
CHARM – Chilhowee Area Ministries is an evangelistic 
outreach of the Chilhowee Baptist Association of Blount 
County.  The summer months are a busy time for 
CHARM as they minister to the camping families in the 
Townsend area.  They conduct day camps for children 
and fun activities for families.  WMU will be collecting 
the following items to help out CHARM: 

• Kids Biblical coloring books / story books 
• Crayons – small box (6 to 8 count) 
• New kids Bibles – NKJV 

Items will be collected thru June 8th.  Place items on the 
table next to the Sunday School office.  Thank you- 
WMU. 
 

Blitz Party 
We need everyone! Pizza will be provided following 
second service on  Sunday, June 1st. We will break into 
small groups, go into the community, and invite people to 
join us for our fun week at VBS!  Please let Brittany 
Littleton (323-4771) know if you can attend. 
 

Summer Sunday Nights 
SUMMER SUNDAY NIGHTS concert series will begin 
on Sunday, June 29th at 6:30 PM at Pleasant Grove with 
a wonderful night of songs by singer/songwriter Daryl 
Mosley.  You will be touched by his warm vocals and 
superb songwriting.  Check him out at darylmosley.com.  
A love offering will be taken.   
 

Nursery Volunteers Needed 
We need YOU to help in our children’s ministry!  We 
need second service nursery/preschool volunteers on a 
rotating basis.  We also need full time help in our SS and 
Wednesday Night preschool ministry.  Please see Pastor 
Justin or Robin Morrell for more information.   
 

 

 

Decoration Day Update 
Our cemetery was beautifully decorated for decoration 
on Mother's Day again this year! We sincerely thank 
those who chose to honor loved ones with a monetary gift 
to the cemetery fund. Each year, the entire cemetery is 
mowed and trimmed every week from April until 
November. Our lawn care team charges $400.00 each 
mowing. The money we collect for the cemetery fund 
goes directly to pay for the upkeep and care of the 
cemetery grounds.  If you would like to contribute to the 
cemetery fund, we welcome your help. Please make your 
checks payable to Pleasant Grove Cemetery Fund and 
mail them to Pleasant Grove Baptist Church, 3736 
Tuckaleechee Pike, Maryville, TN 37804.  If you prefer 
online giving, please specify that your gift is for the 
cemetery fund and ask that your name and the amount of 
your gift be given to the cemetery committee so we may 
acknowledge your gift. Just a reminder to please move 
flower arrangements from graves by the end of May.  
Doing so ensures that the mowing team does not have to 
work around the flowers, and they can do a better job. 
Doing so enables the mowing team to do a better job by 
not having to work around the flowers. Thank you for 
your support and thoughtfulness. Anne Blevens- PG 
Cemetery Secretary. 
 

Message from Pastor 
We’d like to visit you! If you would like the pastor and 
his wife to visit you in your home one evening, please sign 
up in the foyer.  This is a 30 to 45-minute visit and will 
not be for a meal.  Appointments will be made according 
to when you sign up.  We look forward to meeting with 
you.    
 

 How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 
      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 
Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 
Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 3:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 

http://www.pgbctn.org/
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